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NWH Group is proud to announce the official appointment of Gavin Money as Managing Director.

Gavin Money brings a wealth of industry experience to his new role, having joined The NWH Group from
Biffa in 2023. With an impressive background in waste management and recycling, Gavin has held
numerous senior executive positions, demonstrating his capability in driving business development and
growth across diverse industry sectors.

Gavin’s journey with The NWH Group began in September 2023 when he was appointed as Chief Operating
Officer (COO). Tragically, following the untimely passing of the CEO in October 2023, Gavin assumed the
reins of the business, providing steadfast support to the family and our company during challenging times.
His leadership during this period reflects his dedication and serves as a testament to the late CEO’s keen
eye for talent recruitment and development.

Gavin’s promotion to Managing Director aligns with the strategic direction of The NWH Group and
enhances the resources available to shareholders. His commitment to the company’s growth aspirations is
evidenced by the announcement of the best trading year to date and the forthcoming release of a
strategic plan aimed at achieving a £70 million turnover within the next two years.

Commenting on his appointment, Gavin Money stated, “I am honoured to lead The NWH Group as
Managing Director and I am committed to advancing our mission of delivering exceptional waste
management solutions while driving sustainable growth. Together with our dedicated team, we will
continue to innovate and exceed expectations in service delivery.”
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